
Murray Lake Associa�on – Established 1957  

The Murray Lake Association Board was founded to develop civic and community interest 
among owners and residents around our lake. The board represents the MLA members. We 
all work together to improve and maintain the quality of life on Murray Lake. The board 
tries to keep everyone abreast of concerns like boat traffic, safety, parking issues, local crime, 
social events, property rights, lake quality, sewer issues and anything else that effects the lake. 
We work with Grattan and Vergennes Townships, the Department of Natural Resources, 
the Kent County Road Commission, Michigan Lakes and Streams, the Kent County Sheriff 
and local fire departments to enforce and promote reasonable regulations for better use, 
protection, and enjoyment of the lake. The board organizes social events including a chili 
cook-off, local garage sale, 4th of July activities, annual picnic and Christmas decorating 
contest. The MLA publishes newsletters, phone directories and organizes the annual spring 
meeting in May. Membership to the association is important because through involvement 
we get to know what is important to you and the community. The MLA 


